
 

PLEASE RETURN UNTIL September 1st 2025, before the start of Violin & Viola Masterclasses & 
Concerts 2025 

As send per mail to masterclasses@kronbergacademy.de  

         Kronberg, March 10, 2025  
Dear parent(s) or legal guardian(s), 

Your child ______________________will be taking part in Kronberg Academy’s Violin & Viola 
Masterclasses from September 25th to October 3rd, 2025. 

Neither Kronberg Academy Foundation, including its decision-making bodies and its staff, nor 
accommodations (host parents or hotel staff) can accept any liability for damage or loss caused or 
incurred by your child during their stay in Kronberg. In particular, neither Kronberg Academy 
Foundation, nor the accommodations (host parents or hotel staff) can accept any liability for the loss of 
or damage to musical instruments belonging to the participant. Moreover, any parties mentioned above 
cannot undertake to supervise your child during this time. 

To acknowledge your agreement to the above, please sign the enclosed copy of this letter at the relevant 
place and return it to us before the start of the project. 

Yours sincerely, 

Helen Gorsuch  
Student Office Violin & Viola Masterclasses 2025 

Tel. +49 6173 78 33 92 
masterclasses@kronbergacademy.de  
www.kronbergacademy.de 
 

I / We agree fully to the conditions stated in the above letter. 

___________________,_________________________ 
Place, Date 

__________________________________________________________ 
Signature of parent(s)/legal guardian(s) 

__________________________________________________________ 
Name of parent(s)/legal guardian(s) in block capitals 
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